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Flemington is different in many ways to Maribyrnong and should be treated as such.  We need different 
attention to our infrastructure needs.  Our connections to Kensington are historic, geographic and 
demographic and should be treated as such.  I object to the boundaries being changed so that we are 
included in Maribyrnong which is different in so many ways. 


